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MINISTER-COUNSELLOR OF THE EMBASSY OF JAPAN IN
ITALY VISITS IMLI



IMLI had the pleasure of welcoming Mr. Hironori Suzuki (Minister-Counsellor
and Chief of Political Section, Embassy of Japan in Italy)  on 3 December
2021. During his visit, Mr. Suzuki held a meeting with Professor David Attard
(Director, IMLI). Professor Attard introduced the guest to the work of the
Institute in capacity-building in international maritime law.
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